
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The winning team for this half term was Team Stephenson.  Children earn team points 

throughout the year for sensible behaviour, good work and following our school rules. This 

half term your child’s team was awarded the most points and their team treat will be held 

on Thursday 25th October 2018.  

On this day children in the winning team are allowed in to come to school in non-uniform 

and will be treated as VIP’s for the day. They will be given special jobs and treats in school as 

a reward for all of their hard work.  

Only children in Team Stephenson are invited to come into school in non-uniform on this 

day. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Archibald teachers and staff 


